News story: Civil/crime news: Welsh
Language Scheme annual report
available

A report on our Welsh Language Scheme is now available which highlights our
progress in the year from April 2016 to March 2017.

The report is available on GOV.UK. Among the items covered are:

e Welsh language telephone line

e Welsh speaking duty solicitors and digital services in Welsh
e Welsh language specialist advice through Civil Legal Advice

e bilingual publications and staff resources

e commitment to Welsh language training and awareness for staff

Further information

Welsh Language Scheme annual report 2016 to 2017

Welsh language telephone line: 0845 609 9989
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